
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
 
 
 

Date: July 15, 2024  

 

To: Mayor and City Council 

 

Re: City Hall and Park Camera Monitoring Agreement 

 

Mayor and City Council Members, 

I have received an amendment to services from New Era Technology CW (also known as 

Comm-Works), our park camera monitoring and maintenance company, for the 2025 budget. 

Initially, New Era Technology billed us monthly for monitoring the camera system and quarterly 

for routine maintenance. However, they have recently changed their billing structure to combine 

monitoring and maintenance into a single monthly charge. This bundled monthly billing is 

slightly more cost-effective than the previous quarterly billing arrangement. 

I have attached the amendment to services to this memorandum and request that the city council 

approve this change in billing for the 2025 budget. 

Thank you,   

 

Chief Josh Antoine 

 

 


